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Termination Rescinded 
 

MEDICARE NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 
Notice is hereby given that the agreement between SKLD Wyoming (formerly known as Heartland 
Healthcare Center - Crestview) in Wyoming, MI and the Secretary of Health and Human Services 
as a provider of services in the Medicare program will remain in effect.  This notice supersedes 
the prior notice of July 13, 2018. 
 
Based on a review of additional information, the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services has 
determined that SKLD Wyoming is qualified to participate in the Medicare program.  Therefore, 
the Medicare program will continue to make payments for skilled nursing services furnished to 
eligible patients. 
 
 
 

Jean Ay 
Branch Manager 
Long Term Care Enforcement  
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